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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: September 6, 2023 

RE: 23TP024 – Letter of Support for the City of Rapid 
City’s Transportation Alternatives Grant Application 

The City of Rapid City is submitting an application to assist with funding the reconstruction 

of trails in Mary Hall Park. The estimated cost of the project is $1,075,786.61. Through 

this SDDOT grant program, the City of Rapid City could receive 81.95% of the project 

cost, or $881,607.30, with the City providing matching funds in the amount of 

$194.179.51. The MPO’s support may enhance the City’s potential to receive this grant. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Letter of 

Support for the City of Rapid City’s Transportation Alternatives Grant Application. 


